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Docket Nos. 50-317
bO-318

Baltimore as & Electric CompanyS

ATTN: Joseph A. Tiernan
Manager, Nuclear Power Dept.

P. O. Box 1475-
Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined _ Inspection Report Nos. 50-317/85-17 and 50-318/85-15

Your letter dated August 5,1985, requested an extention until August 30,
1985, to respond'to the above referenced inspection findings. In order
for you to prepare an appropriate response, the requested extention is
granted.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By:

bW No[M
'

Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator

cc w/ encl:
R.' M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
L.-B. Russell,~ Plant Superintendent (Receives 2.790 Info)

.

Thomas Magette, Administrator, Nuclear Evaluations
R. C. L. Olson, Principal Engineer
A. E. Lundvall, Jr. , Vice President, Supply
R. E. Denton, General Supervisor, Training and Technical Services
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Maryland (2)-
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bcc w/ enc 1:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o enc 1)
DRP Section Chief

RI:DRSS RI S RI,DRSS

Shgg Bellamy Maft6
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